
     

           

                                                                                                                                                            

                             
                                                    

                                         
 

  
 

             
           

              

 

 

      
 

                                           
 
 
 
 

    
 

     
 

    
   

  
 

     
  

     
   

    
      

   
    

      
      

   
  

  

        
  

       
  

       
      

        
      

    

   
 

  
  

 
      

 
  

   
   

 
 

  

  
  

 
    

    
 

  
 

   
   

 

                      
   

                       

     
   

     
     

   
    

     
  

 
  

   
                 

 
   

    
     

   
   

    
 

     

    
     

  
   

 
 

    
  

  
  
  
  

  
  
       

       

             
 

      
  

 
     

                               
    

         
 

  
   

  
    

     
                   

   
   

  
  

 

 

Principal’s Corner with Ms. 
Stefanek: 
Greetings Mustang Families! 
Happy February! 

February may be the shortest month, but 
our days are full!!! Students will be 
assessed on the content they have 
learned thus far. Testing is at different 
grade levels and continues through April. 
You can support your child by having 
them in school when they are healthy and 
getting a good night sleep. For the safety 
of everyone please keep your child home 
when they are not feeling well. 

Mark your calendars now for as February 
8th and 9th are Parent/Teacher 
conference days. Students will dismiss at 
11:40am. Breakfast and lunch will still be 
served. If you would like a conference and 
one is not set up, please contact your 
child’s teacher. 

Also, if you have a child who will turn five 
by August 31, 2024, please join us for our 
Kindergarten Kickoff. This event will take 
place at Myers Ganoung and our newest 
Mustangs will be able to meet our 
kindergarten teachers to learn all about 
what it is like being a kindergartener at 
Myers Ganoung. Join us on Thursday, 
February 16th from 5:00-6:00pm. 

Attendance is vital. There is a direct 
connection between attendance and 
success in the classroom. When students 
are not at school, they are missing 
instruction, therefore, students need to 
be at school every day when they are not 
sick, we understand that emergencies do 
come up. Instruction begins at 8:30am, 
the second bell. If students arrive after 
this time, they need to be signed in at the 
front office. 

(Continued ->) 
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Continued: 
Dismissal: Please do not block 
any driveways and use caution 
when loading and unloading 
students. We are here to help 
things run smoothly and 
efficiently, so please have 
patience with us and other 
drivers. Thank you for driving 
courteously, safely, and slowly. 
Sincerely, 

Ms. Stefanek, 
Proud Principal of 
Myers/Ganoung 
***************************** 
Did you know? TUSD has 
several Family Resource 
Centers. If you find that you 
have a need for food, or 
hygiene supplies, there’s one 
available to you. 

Also, there is the Duffy 
Clothing Bank, if you need 
clothing or shoes for your 
child, or yourself. 

For more information, 
contact Diana Pitney 

***************************** 
Parents! Don’t forget 
that all school breakfast 
and lunches are free! We 
serve nutritious meals 
daily. So, if your child 
wants to bring a snack 
to enjoy, make sure it’s a 
small portion. Students 
tend to eat their snack 
first and don’t eat lunch. 

. TUCSON UNIFIED 
SCHOOL DISTRICT 

February 2024 

Cafecito, February 16th! 

We will have Community Investment 
Corporation joining us. They will 
present general information on what 
services they provide for our 
communities. This includes their 
mortgage tax credit program for 
homebuyers, small business lending 
opportunities for local 
entrepreneurs. 
They also assist with prevention for 
evictions, down payment assistance. 
They offer so many helpful and 
useful services and information. 
Come hear what they have to offer. 
We’ll have coffee and sweets for you! 

February 

February 8th & 9th – Early out at 
11:40, Parent-Teacher Conferences 

February 15th – Kinder Kick-off! 
5-6pm. 

February 16th – Cafecito 8:45am 
In library. All are welcomed! 

February 22nd & 23rd _ Rodeo 
Break! No School! 

February 29th- Site Council 3pm 
February 29th – PTO 3:30pm 

Remember that Wednesdays are 
early out days @ 1:40pm. Please 
pick up your child on time. If 
you’re running late, please call the 
front office. 520-584-6700 

https://myersganounges.tusd1.org

